
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   OXFORD STREET PROGRAMME - WIGMORE STREET AND 

MORTIMER STREET SCHEMES 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic 
Development has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned 
subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
The Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic Development has agreed the capital expenditure of 
£7.178m to progress the Wigmore Street and Mortimer Street projects to construction.  
  
Reasons for Decision 
The Wigmore Street and Mortimer Street projects have been progressed as part of the OSP and aim to 
improve traffic movement in the Fitzrovia and Marylebone area and are integral to the overall 
improvements creating calmer and safer streets. Expenditure is required to progress the Wigmore 
Street and Mortimer Street schemes to construction in 2024.  
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